
March 28, 2023 

On March 28, 2023 at 11:30am, the Versailles town council met for a special meeting. Council members Roxanne Meyer and Mike Daugherty 

and attorney Lynn Fledderman were in attendance. 

Bids for the demolition of Raider Gas were opened. Council accepted the bid from Mike Holman Excavating pending review by Curry. 

Bids for items from the Raider Gas building were opened. Shelby Christian Church was awarded the sink. All other items went to EZ Stop. 

The amended salary ord inance, oridance 2023-1 was accepted unanimously and signed by council. 

With no further business coming before the council, the meeting adjourned at 12:01 p.m. 

Attest :6fit_ ~ 
Sarah Bauman, Clerk-Treasurer 


